DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE, PT. B.D.SHARMA, PGIMS, ROHTAK

No. Med. V/2025/233 Dated: 6.6.25
CORRIGENDUM

Itis for the information that the date of interview for the project named
“Recruitment for the following post on a purely temporary basis in the Extramural
Project funded by DHR” has been rescheduled on 12.6.2025 instead of 15.6.25 due
to some administrative reasons.

The candidate who shall receive the email for appearing in interview are

desired to come on the 12.6.25 at 2.30 PM in committee room at Director Office.

Prof. & Head ump%f

Deptt., of Medicine
PGIMS, Rohtak

CC to:- I/CIT Cell, UHS, Rohtak for information and necessary action.

‘4

Scanned with CamScanner



